Request for change to taxi tariff

————— Original Message----—-—

From: Pat Lyons [mailto:patlyons6l3@acl.com]
Sent: 06 September 2012 16:50

To: Chris Pegler

Subject: Re: Proposed fare increase

Hi Chris, Have spoken to Khalid again and he confirms only one proposal
was wanted By the majority of members. The one rate ( fits all ) was
the preferred option.

If ‘you require any other info please call or email.

Regards. Pat. L

Sent from my iPhone

On 6 Sep 2012, at 14:16, "Chris Pegler" <Chris.Pegler@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk> wrote:

> Hi Pat.

>

> Thanks for the information on the tariff changes.

> Does the proposed change reflect the whole of the associations views?
> You have proposed that the rate be the same for any day or time of
the year, with no night, bank holiday, or any other tariff anomalies,
is that the correct understanding of your proposed tariff changes?

>

> We have drafted a consultation letter which we aim to go out to all
licence holders towards the end of next week, however we did expect
your members to suggest at least a couple of tariff options for that
consultation.

> Would you like to add other options into the consultation?

> If you do wish to make any changes please contact me before midday on
Tues 11lth September.

>

>
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Kind Regards.

Chris Pegler

Acting Licensing Inspector

Cherwell District Council
mailto:chris.pegler@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

vV VVVYVYVYV

Cont..



> =0 Original Message—---—-—-—

> From: Pat Lyons [mailto:patlyons6l13@aol.com]

> Sent: 06 September 2012 12:30

> To: Chris Pegler

> Subject: Proposed fare increase

>

> Hi Chris, I have been asked by Khalid to propose a change in meter
rates from the original start of £2.00 to now start at £2.50 for the
first quarter of a mile and then go up from 11 pence to 12 pence per
sixteenth of a mile. This rate would apply to both day and nights and
bank holidays and christmas.

I'm not sure how we move forward on the rate issue so look forward to
your suggestions. Thanks again for your help. Pat Lyons.

>

> Sent from my iPhone

> This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may
contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its
contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify the sender immediately.

>

> Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise
the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for
any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You
should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail
(and/or any attachments).

>

> Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail
represent only the views of the sender and do not impose any legal
obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of
action.



